July 7, 2020 Chamber minutes
Meeting held via Zoom at 9:00pm. Dan Skees, Bill Kegerize, Luke Sutter, Erick Scharer, Jenny Caughorn, Megan O’Brien, Ben Sutter, Tim Davies all present on call. 

Mark Mesa is the new Director of OCIC-we will invite him to Chamber meetings once they resume

Car Shows-July is still up in the air but will likely be cancelled. We are aiming to still have our Super Cruise on 8/25/20. Dan will talk with Mark Stahl about the Health Dept restrictions. Bill will keep in touch with Zeake. 

Harvest Fest-Officially cancelled due to COVID 19.  Jenny will post on website and send to Gina for Facebook.

Annual Dinner-No planning as of yet. It is possible this too will be cancelled.

Gina will post Goal Post Gala info and Lutheran Home event on FB

Meeting adjourned-motioned by Erick Schare, seconded by Bill Kegerize.

August 4th, 2020 9pm is next meeting.

Minutes submitted by Jenny Caughorn
